
 

   
 

 

May 4, 2023 

 

 

Ms. Katie Baker 

Park Development Manager  

City of Round Rock 

301 W. Bagdad Avenue, Suite 250 

Round Rock, Texas 78664 

 

Re: Meadow Lake Dock Improvement Project 2023 – Recommendation to Award 

 

Dear Ms. Baker, 

 

On April 4, 2023, the City of Round Rock received bids for the Meadow Lake Dock 

Improvement Project 2023.  In total, three (3) bids were received with amounts that 

ranged from $299,910.00 to $456,780.00. 

 

Based upon our review of the bids, we recommend the City of Round Rock accept the 

lowest Base Bid as submitted by AgH20 Holding LLC in the amount of $299,910.00. If 

additional information is required, please advise. 

 

We appreciate the opportunity to be of service and look forward to assisting you in the 

development of this project as it moves into the construction phase. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Brent Luck, PLA 

Park Planner / Landscape Architect 


